
 

 
Recruitment, Retention and Recognition Project 

  

Recruitment, Retention, and Recognition of our members is key to the 
success of the Arkansas Master Gardener program.  The "Annuals to 
Perennials" program (established in 2016) is designed to further integrate 
new members into the Master Gardener family and to acknowledge their 
mentors. To recognize outstanding Master Gardeners, the project oversees 
the state MG awards that are presented at the state MG conference. 
Creative and useful information is generated for the local MG programs to 
use as they recruit, retain and recognize their members. 
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